
Dear Elms Families, 

Winter is here, and we want to fill the Elms hallways with cheer! 
We had such a great response to our snowman decorating contest last 
year, that we decided to do it again! Of course, participation is 
voluntary.

If you would like to participate, please create a snowman and 
bring it to school by Jan. 31st. You can create your snowman with 
whatever materials you’d like, as long as you do not use edible 
materials. Paper, cardboard, Styrofoam, and recycled materials are just 
a few examples of what you may want to use. We know our Elms 
families are creative! The finished snowmen will be displayed in our 
hallways.

A prize will be awarded to one participating student per grade. 
We look forward to seeing your creations!

Warm regards,

Elms PTN


